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Aviation Safety Technician

SGT , Elgin Police Department

Drone Formation Flying Over Elgin, IL on 1/8/2020

SGT  returned my call about the report he made to the ROC on 1/9/2020 regarding 

drones flying in formation.  He said the Police Department was receiving numerous calls 

about drones flying in formation.  The 1st call said the drones were at Elgin High School 

at 1200 Maroon Dr. Elgin, IL.  The second call said the drones were at Julian Ave. and 

North Grove Ave. Elgin, IL. The SGT got into his cruiser and located the drone swarm based 

on the reports being made at the Police Department. He followed them for about an hour and 

stopped as they headed east towards Bartlett. He also stated that they hovered over a water 

treatment plant off the fox river in Elgin, an Islamic center on Bluff City Blvd, and 

Copart, an auto salvage yard also on Bluff City Blvd. He stated that the reports about 

these drones were not carried over to the next shift because they were dismissed as UFO 

sightings by others at the Police Department. 
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